
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/30/2020 10:34:01 PM

First name: Julie

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We need more properly built single track trails in the Canfield system. Re-designating singletrack as

50" does nothing to help with this. I am also strongly against taking away singletrack and then making up for it by

rerouting motorcycles onto old road grades.  


